
 

Summer Virtual Camp + Kit 

"Summer Virtual Camp + Kit” provides project-based, enrichment opportunities that students 

can complete independently and safely from their own homes. These new camps will follow the 

same weekly structure that we’ve utilized in the past, with half-day camps starting each 

Monday from June 15-July 3. These camps include: 

 

MATERIALS KIT: A package that parents/guardians pick-up from campus on Monday 

(the first day of camp). The kit will include all materials that campers need for the 

project(s) they will complete throughout the week. Overlake will follow CDC and 

public health recommendations when packaging and distributing materials. 

 

TEACHER COMMUNICATION: A synchronous meeting or asynchronous video from the 

teacher at the start of each day. The meeting will provide guidance on the day’s 

project and/or activity. Campers will also be able to connect with the teacher for 

follow-up questions and support as needed. Campers will need to have internet access 

and a device in order to participate in virtual sessions. 

 

COLLABORATION: A forum for students to share their work, engage with their peers, 

and get feedback from the teacher. 

 

We will have the new camp schedule posted on our website by Friday, May 22. Registration for 

these new camps will open at that time. Registration for each camp will close one week before 

the start date, and a minimum of ten campers need to register for a camp to run. 

Each one-week, half-day camp costs $100. 

 

 


